
NOTICE 
 

THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED  

DECEMBER 5, 2024, AND DECEMBER 19, 

2024, MEETINGS OF THE  

GLENN-COLUSA IRRIGATION DISTRICT  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS HAVE BEEN 

CANCELLED. 

THE GLENN-COLUSA IRRIGATION DISTRICT 

 BOARD OF DIRECTORS WILL INSTEAD MEET 

ON TUESDAY, DECEMBER 17, 2024, AT 8 A.M. 

AT THE MAXWELL LEGION HALL, 230 OAK 

STREET, MAXWELL, CA 95955. 


